
902 W. Springfield Road
Taylorville, IL 62568 
Phone: 217-824-4113

 Fax: 217-824-5407




Food  Service Workshop

The Christian County Health Department would like to extend a
huge thank you to Dr. Chad Anderson, Lisa Peterson with U of I

Extension, Fire Chief Matthew Adermann, and State Pluming
Inspector Ray Hall for presenting at the food workshop! We would

also like to say thank you to First National Bank and The Taylorville
Chamber of Commerce for sending representatives out. 

 It was a huge success with 80+ people in attendance, so we would
also like to give a huge thank you to everyone who came out! We took
the opportunity to learn about common food violations, information
about cottage food, fire code violations, and current plumbing code.

If you missed it this year, we hope to see you next year! 


